
Long-time Volunteer Dave Adams retires from the Board of Directors 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

After serving 30 years as a volunteer of the Ellensburg Rodeo, Dave Adams retires 

from the Ellensburg Rodeo Board of Directors. 

 

In 1991, Adams began volunteering at the 

Labor Day Weekend event. Adams became 

a member of the Tops Hands in 2000 where 

he assisted in a variety of areas such as 

Yakama Indian Nation, parade, flags, and 

contestant relations.  

 

Adams transitioned to be a Director in 2008 

serving 14 years on the Rodeo Board. 

During that time, Adams had a hand in 

facilities, grounds, livestock housing, 

parking, Sunday Night Posse Show, 

volunteer liaison and Yakama Indian Nation.  

 

Adams shared this sentiment with the Board 

of Directors “I have enjoyed being a part of 

an incredible team that believes in tradition 

and preserving the Western way of life. I am 

forever grateful for all the opportunities the Ellensburg Rodeo has provided for me 

and my family.” 

 

While Adam’s focus will be on his family’s new business, Sweetwater Ranch, he 

will still be near the action during Labor Day Weekend volunteering at some 

capacity. 

 

The 99th Ellensburg Rodeo runs September 2-5, 2022. More information about the 

action-packed Labor Day Weekend can be found online at 

www.ellensburgrodeo.com.  

http://www.ellensburgrodeo.com/

